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Dear Parents/Carers 
Sports day and Transition meetings 

 
For the past two years, our sports day has been on the school playgrounds. This decision was made 
due to safeguarding concerns raised from previous events on the field. Some parents were not 
remaining behind the crowd control markings and this caused anxiety for some children and their 
carers.  
Last year, many parents expressed their views and requested for it to be held on the field again. I 
have listened to this and if weather permits – and providing all parents can follow the safeguarding 
procedures - we shall hold this year’s KS1 and KS2 Sports Day on the field. The planned date for this 
is Friday 7th July.  
 
To ensure the safeguarding of our children all parents/carers must remain behind the crowd 
control tape that will be set up. Teachers will be responsible for children throughout the day so 
parents will not be allowed to cross over the field to their children. Parents who disregard the 
safety arrangements that are in place to protect our children will be asked to leave or the event may 
be cancelled, and further events will not be held on the field. 
 
There will not be any chairs for spectators so please feel free to bring your own chairs or picnic 
blankets. There will be no access to toilets. The PTA will be selling hot drinks for parents only. 
Children will have their own water bottles with them. 
 
 

Transition meetings 
 

The transition meetings give the opportunity for parents to receive information regarding the 
arrangements for their child’s new September class. Following the meeting, parents will be asked to 
leave school premises to join the sports day on the field. In the event of the weather being 
inclement, the transition meetings will still go ahead as planned. 
 
KS2 – 9.45am – At 9am parents are invited to the transition meeting that will be held in the school 
hall.  
KS1 – 1.45pm – At 1pm parents are invited to the transition meeting that will be held in the school 
hall.  
 
Parents who do not attend the transition meetings, should access the field using the entrance on 
Quilter Close. 
 
Thank you for your continued support 
Yours sincerely 
Mrs Johnson 
Head of school 
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